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The AIG forms part of a continuum of support for establishments in meeting additional support needs, alongside the SIIM and JST. The AIG represents a collaboration between headteachers and education lead officers to review individual cases and offer relevant advice and support. Each group reviewing requests for support is linked to a learning community in order to work together to problem solve and help remove barriers to learning. Due to the high volume of referrals, there are tight timescales for referral. The AIG will consider all requests for support. However, in order to allocate support these will only be considered between October and January of each session. Any referrals relating to children making the transition from primary to secondary must be submitted in their P6 year.  
The PL1 is now online as a GCC form. Therefore, you will need to complete this in one sitting. To support this, we have added screen shots, so you can see in advance which fields need to be completed.  Please note, you will need to have the following documents in an electronic format ready for upload to submit this form successfully:
• Wellbeing and Assessment Plan (WAP)
• Profile of Need
• If CYP is P1-P5, P7 or S1 and above please include minute of most recent review,
• If CYP is Pre-School or P6 please include minute of most recent meeting which includes evidence of good transition planning and was attended by representatives from receiving establishments.



